
Volunteer to be
an Independent
Custody Visitor

Independent Custody Visitors are local community 
members who check on the welfare of people in police 
custody, by visiting police stations unannounced.  
Representing various backgrounds and sections of the 
community, Independent Custody Visitors must be over 
18 and have no direct involvement int he Criminal Justice 
System.

The role of the Independent Custody Visitor is purely 
voluntary but reimbursement for out of pocket expenses 
will be provided.  We are currently looking for people 
from a variety of backgrounds to carry out the role in the 
Nottinghamshire area.

We welcome enquiries from everyone and value 
diversity in our volunteer workforce.

We are actively seeking to recruit people who are 
under-represented in our volunteer workforce, 
including people from black and minority ethnic 
communities, Lesbian Gay Bisixual and Transgendered 
people, young people and those with disabilties

No experience needed, just an interest in people

for further information and an Application Form, please contact:

Jackie Nash, Volunteer Manager
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner
Arnot Hill House, Arnot Hill Park, Arnold, Nottingham, NG5   6LU

Tel:  0115 844 5998
Email:   jackie.nash@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk

Closing date for completed applications Friday 6th April 2018

If your friend or relative was taken into police custody wouldn’t you 
want to know that they were being treated with respect and dignity?


